
 

 

 

 Winterbourne Junior Girls’ 

 Year 6 Newsletter                                                      
Week ending: Friday 5th June 

Value of the 

Month: 

June 

Responsibility 

Google Classroom 

During our deep-clean on Friday, all girls are ex-

pected to complete and turn in the work set on the 

Google Classroom.  If your daughter is not currently 

at school she will need to continue with this work 

each day from home—expect a phone call 

if we do not see the work being turned in. 

In Maths we have 

explored the use of 

BODMAS to solve 

calculations contain-

ing different opera-

tions. We have ap-

plied this to problem 

solving too!  

Take One Picture 

This week we have been using paint to produce our 

own version of a painting by Paul Klee—

lots of colour mixing with a limited pal-

ette. 

 

Thank you for travelling light! 

We are delighted to see that 

the girls are on board with our 

new policy of leaving unneces-

sary items at home.  Please 

ensure that your daughter is 

not moving possessions be-

tween home and school, as we 

are limiting exposure to 

shared surfaces in order to re-

duce contamination and 

streamline cleaning routines. 

 

 

It’s wonderful to see the girls coming back to school and we are very much enjoying 

the opportunities to take part in extra PE and creative activities such as painting and 

our exciting Harry Potter writing project. 

The girls have settled well into our new routines and the staggered timings are going 

smoothly—thank you to parents and carers for supporting our safe practice as we 

start to return to a more normal way of life. 


